
 
 
Dear Cougar Parents, 
 
You are receiving this letter to inform you about an important item that is necessary for your student to 
complete on their Senior Checklist, and to officially graduate in the Spring. The requirement I am 
referring to is to complete some form of financial aid. But do not worry- your student has a personal 
assigned advisor to assist them on this process and with applying to a trade school, military branch, or a 
2/4 year university. With that being said, it is important to encourage your student to meet with their post-
secondary advisor to complete a financial aid application (FAFSA/TASFA) and more. 
 
Additionally, FAFSA/ TAFSA opens this year in December and not October 1st like in previous years. 
Since there is a later filing start date it is very important that we start preparing and have everything 
ready to go for both you and your student to file in December! One major reason is due to many schools 
will not be changing their application and supplemental items (ex: FAFSA/TASFA) due dates. As a 
reminder, once financial aid opens and time passes, the amount of federal funding for trade school, 
certificate programs, community college, and universities decreases.  


